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The natural gas and oil 
industry provides a bright 
future for all Americans. The 
innovative technologies 
pioneered by America’s 
natural gas and oil industry 
are meeting our country’s 
energy needs and producing 
cleaner energy and reducing 
industry’s environmental 
footprint. Our air is cleaner 
than it’s been in decades 
and emissions are at 25-year 
lows, thanks to increased use 
of natural gas. That’s how we 
are powering past impossible 
and soaring toward a cleaner, 
better tomorrow.
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 Text ENERGY to 73075 to learn more 
Visit us at PowerPastImpossible.org.  

NOTE: Message and data rates 
may apply. Text HELP for more 
info, STOP to opt-out.
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Reliable. 
Resilient. 

Affordable.

Wind now supplies 30 percent or
more of the electricity in four

states: Iowa, Kansas, Oklahoma,
and South Dakota.

www.awea.org

CLEARPATH.ORG

Innovation Clean Coal

Nuclear Natural Gas

Hydro Storage




